
 

 
 

November 13, 2018 

 

Dear Colleague: 

 

I am writing to personally invite you to bring your choirs - singers in grades 4-8- to the 

Pueri Cantores New York Treble Choral Festival and Mass on Saturday, March 23, 2019 

at St. John Nepomucene, where I serve as Director of Music. This very special event is for 

complete ensembles who can then return home to share their music with their schools and 

parishes.  

 

The Church of St. John Nepomucene was built in 1924 by Slovak immigrants and is a 

beautiful architectural example of Romanesque Revival including superb acoustics.   St. 

John Nepomucene was merged with two other parish communities (St. John Martyr and 

St. Frances Cabrini, Roosevelt Island) in 2015.  Check out www.eastrivercatholics.org for 

more information.  

 

This regional festival attracts parish and school choirs from several dioceses, is directed 

by a nationally recognized conductor, and offers 8 professional development credits to 

participating directors. 

 

Please click on the image below to download the informational flyer and register 

now!  Music is downloadable on the AFPC website at www.pcchoirs.org and available at a 

25% discount from Loser’s Music which extends this discount to ALL music ordered for 

the participating choir throughout the year. 

 

Please contact me with any questions or call the AFPC office with inquiries at 

714.633.7554. You may also send emails to info@pcchoirs.org.  

 

We’re looking forward to hosting you and your singers! 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Mark Pacoe 

Director of Music, Organist / Director of Media Outreach 

St. John Nepomucene/St. Frances Xavier Cabrini 

Archdiocese of New York Music Commission 
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